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It has been another action 
packed term here at Stelling 
Minnis Primary School. The 
children have had some 
wonderful learning 
experiences and have been 
keen to share their learning 
with me. It was lovely to see 
parents and children come 
together to partake in our 
whole school Easter Service. 
Have a wonderful break.  
Mrs Simmons: Headteacher  

 

PTA News 
Our PTA raised over £1700 
recently and  our grand total 
stands at just over £5700. We 
are confident it won’t be long 
to get to our £8000 target! If 
you know of any companies 
offering sponsorship– please 
let us know!  
 
We are grateful to our PTA for 
sourcing chocolate eggs for 
our Easter Egg Hunt which 
were kindly donated by 
Morrisons Supermarket.  
 

Parking 
Please remember to help keep 
everyone safe and reverse 
park in our car parks and keep 
the yellow lines clear.  
 

 

Easter Events  
Our annual Easter Events 
were a great success. The 
children enjoyed the Easter 
Bonnet Parade with their 
impressive bonnets and all 
the children enjoyed sampling 
the delicious cake entries 
made by our children in KS2. 
A lovely afternoon was had by 
all and we are very thankful to 
our parents and carers for 
supporting the children at 
home with their entries.  
 
We are sad to say goodbye to 
Reverend Louise but we look 
forward to working with our 
new Parish Vicar, Rev Dawn 
Stamper 
 

World Book Day & 
Travelling Book Fair  
What a day we had to 
celebrate World Book Day 
2024! Our theme was “dotty” 
and the children had a great 
day sharing our story “the 
dot” and exploring  different 
activities working with 
children from different 
classes. A special mention to 
those in our community who 
decided to go the extra mile 
going dotty with chicken pox 
too! Our author visit was also 
enjoyed thanks again to our 

PTA for organising.  
 
Thank you for your support 
with our Travelling Book Fair. 
We were able to raise over 
£200 for the school which we 
will invest in more high quality 
texts for the children.  
 

Bossingham Pre-School 
We are pleased that the school 
is now managing the nursery.  
Hannah Brown will be nursery 
manager and our school staff 
and governors will be 
supporting the nursery moving 
forwards. Places are available 
and we have opened the baby 
room. Any enquiries, please 
phone the school office.  
 

Reception Places 
If you know someone who is 
looking for a reception place in 
September, please let them 
know we have a few places left 
in our wonderful small village 
school. We are more than 
happy to offer a tour around 
our setting.  
 

Diary Dates  
These will be confirmed at the 
start of Term Five. We look 
forward to seeing you back on 
Monday 15th April. Happy 
Easter!  


